From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 27 June 2017 16:53

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 90-92 Parkway,NW1 7AN, application 2017/2976/P
Categories: Red Category

Please upload

Patrick Marfleet
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

From: Gordon Macqueen _

Sent: 27 June 2017 16:42
To: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>

cc: Penny Jones N Jayne:\“; Anthony Stoll
I <M Desig Elizabeth Messecar

I < - o —

Subject: 90-92 Parkway,NW1 7AN, application 2017/2976/P

Dear Patrick,
We are writing on behalf of Camden Town Conservation Area Advisory Committee regarding the above
address.

Our committee does not object to this application.
Your sincerely

Gordon Macqueen
Margaret Richardson and Gordon Macqueen, Co-Chairs of Camden Town CAAC



